Department of Administration

BUDGET OFFICE
One Capitol Hill
Providence, R.I. 02908-5886

To: Robert Carr, Legal Counsel
House Finance Committee
Sharon Reynolds Ferland
House Fiscal Advisor
From: Thomas A. Mullaney( #pmr £ }%{% .
Executive Director/State Budget Officer
Date: March 27, 2015
Subject: " Correction to the FY 2016 Appropriations Act (15-H-5900)

The Budget Office requests that the Legislative Counsel correct a Budget Office drafiing
error on page 219, line 28 by adding the word “office” between “executive” and “of”.

If you have any questions regarding this modification, please feel free to call me (222-
6300) or Gregory Stack (222-2194).
TAM:16-Amend-04

cc:  Stephen Whitney, Senate Fiscal Advisor
Johnathan Womer, Director, Office of Management and Budget

TDD#: 277-1227



